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Ms. Gaffen’s Class


Room 212    December 2016





�                  �





Wishing you and your family much happiness, good health and prosperity in 2017!








Grade 1 Kiddies


�Don’t forget for continued updates to visit my Blog: mgaffen.edublogs.org. 





To contact Ms. Gaffen- melissa.gaffen@ocdsb.ca











�Attention Early Vacationers!





If your family is planning on going on vacation over the holidays and leaving prior to the Christmas break, please notify me as well as the office so that we are aware of your child’s early absence.





 


	         It’s Getting Cold! 





The days are growing shorter and colder. Now is the time to ensure that your child has good fitting winter clothing such as a warm coat, snow pants, boots, mittens, hats and scarves. Students spend at least 50 minutes outside per day and our students need to be dressed warmly every day. Thank you to the families who have already sent their child to school with proper clothing.
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Celebrations





Your child will explore the many celebrations across various cultures in December.  Students will learn about Hanukkah, Chinese New Year, Diwali, Eid, Kwanza and Christmas.














�    	Holiday Concert  	   �





Come one, come all, to this year’s annual WEJ Holiday Concert. Please come to the school gymnasium on Wednesday, December 21st at 12:00p.m. to see your child perform. Arrive early to guarantee yourself a spot to sit. The students are very much looking forward to showing you what they have been practicing.








Scholastic Reminder  





If you wish to purchase some materials please remember to refer to the column with the Ontario prices. Also, please remember to make your payment with a cheque only or online.
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Holiday Celebration





We will be having a small class celebration in the afternoon on Friday, December 23rd.  If you wish to send a treat for the class please ensure it is nut free.








